
Parking
Parking is free, onsite, street parking.

There is no parking lot, and it is a

residential area. Summit Manor

assures us that there is ample street

parking, and hopefully will be a

beautiful night to walk, regardless of

where you park. If you have people

in your party that need to be

dropped curbside, please pull up in

front of the manor and do so.  

Event Information 
Return of the Light June 23, 2022. 

5:00 - 9:00pm.

Summit Manor 
275 Summit Avenue, 
St. Paul, MN

Event Expectations
Anticipate a casual and fun program. The event

will be both indoors and out, and have the vibe

of a house party. There will be scheduled

entertainment throughout, and plenty of

diversions, amusements, conversations and

community connections to be had. 

Inviting Friends and Family
As long as there are tickets

available, all are welcome. Please

consider inviting family and friends.

The more the merrier!

Attire
Dress up, dress down, wear

whatever makes you happy! Keep in

mind most of the evening will be

outdoors and your comfort needs

around that. 

Tickets
There are no tickets to download,

print, or show. You will check-in at

the door with the name you

purchased tickets with. If others in

your party arrive at a different time

have them check in with your name. 

Baked Salmon
Citrus Champagne Chicken
Oven-roasted Potatoes 
Glazed Baby Carrots
Raspberry Spinach Salad
Artisan Breads & Dinner Rolls
Dessert Bar

Dining and Drinks
Included in your admission is a buffet-style

dinner. Our Summer Solstice meal includes:

In addition, complimentary drinks will be served

all night. There will be an offering of red and

white wine, beer, coffee, soda, ice tea, and

water. AND we are collaborating with Steady

Pour Beverage Co. to bring you Signature
Solstice Cocktails from our Sponsors Allina

Health and Golden Rule.  

Allina Cheers to Your Health 
Blackberry, Thyme, Lemon, Assam Tea, Ginger,

Vodka or Tequila, Sparkling

The Golden Rule
Raspberry, Basil, Lemon, Lime, Rooibos Tea,

Vodka or Tequila Sparkling



Is this an indoor or outdoor event?
This event is held at Summit Mannor - a beautiful mansion on historic

Summit Avenue. The entire manor and grounds are ours for the duration of

the night. You are welcome to explore all three floors of the mansion, as

well as the yard and gardens. Dinner seating will be available indoors, on

the expansive front porch, as well as in the surrounding yard. Drink and

food service will be indoors but can be brought to tables outside. If there is

bad weather the entire event will be moved indoors, and MNHPC will

provide KN95 masks.

COVID19 Protocol
Face coverings and proof of vaccination are not required to attend this

event. Guests who prefer to wear a mask are encouraged to continue to do

so. Stay home if you are sick or experiencing symptoms of COVID-19.

By purchasing tickets to this event, unless prohibited by law, you agree to

abide by the health and safety measures in effect at the time of the event,

including wearing masks or providing proof of vaccination status.

We realize that COVID continues to be an ever-changing situation, and

MNHPC will continue to monitor the status and City of Saint Paul

recommendations as the event gets closer. We may update policies prior to

the event, please keep an eye out for emails from MNHPC for important

information. 
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https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/symptoms-testing/symptoms.html

